
From: "#SECRETARIAT" <SECRETARIAT@police.nsw.gov.au> 

Date: Wed, Aug 15, 2018 at 11:42 AM +1000 

Subject: Acknowledgement - Ms Belinda Clarkson [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only] 

To: <secretary@firestickestate.com> 

 

Dear Ms Clarkson,  
 
I refer to a copy of your correspondence dated 10 August 2018, received in the Office of the 
Commissioner of Police. I wish to acknowledge receipt of this correspondence under reference number 
D/2018/682810.  

This is an electronic acknowledgement of your correspondence, a response is not required.  

 
 
Regards,  
 
Acting Manager, Secretariat 
Office of the Commissioner 
NSW Police Force 
_____________________________________________________________________________

______________ 

 

This email and any attachments may be confidential and contain privileged 

information. It is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the 

intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this 

communication. Confidentiality or privilege are not waived or lost by reason 

of the mistaken delivery to you. If you have received this message in error, 

please delete and notify the sender. 

_____________________________________________________________________________

______________ 
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